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7th July 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Next week we will be designing, making and tasting our very own fruit salads as part of our 
Design and Technology work in school.  We are aware of the children in class with allergies 
and will choose the fruit we use according to this. 
 
Please let me know if there are any concerns over the tasting of fruit in class. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

C.S Hoile 
 

Mrs Hoile 
Class 1 Teacher 

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


